
From: Dan Rispens <drispens@ehps.k12.mt.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 1:53 PM 
To: Greg Wirth <gwirth@seaeng.com> 
Subject: Re: FW: Mountain View Meadows 
 
Yes, Greg please proceed.  
 
The EHPS Concurs with the current plan as presented. 
 
Dan 
 
Dan Rispens, Superintendent 
East Helena Public Schools 
East Helena, MT 59635 
 
 
On Tue, Sep 27, 2022 at 9:44 AM Greg Wirth <gwirth@seaeng.com> wrote: 

Hi Dan, 

Just checking with you on this, we are trying to get our information back to the City of Helena. 

Please provide a response at your earliest convenience. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 

Thanks 

From: Greg Wirth  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 2:55 PM 
To: Dan Rispens <drispens@ehps.k12.mt.us> 
Subject: Mountain View Meadows 

Hi Dan, 

We are working through the subdivision platting process and the City of Helena is requesting 
information from the EHSD regarding proposed accommodation for school buses. 

Recalling information from our meeting on 7/21/22, the EHSD will use the proposed streets for 
developing school bus routes and no specific accommodations are requested by the EHSD. 

For the purposes on the City review, please provide concurrence. Response to this email will be 
sufficient. 

Thanks for your time. 
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